
 

 

12 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer  
  

We are excited to announce that our new communication system Arbor is now live and 
accounts have been set up for you.  
  

Your username is the email address to which we have sent this email. To enable the process 
to be completed and to finish creating your account, a password will be required. Please go 
to https://login.arbor.sc and click Forgot your password – this will finish setting up your 
account.   
  

The Arbor App can be downloaded from either Playstore on android phones or Apple store 
on iPhones.  Please click here to view the information leaflet which may assist you.  
  
The features available on the system initially will be; Progress Reports, Personal details 
update, Attendance, Permissions and Timetable (secondary only). Further features will be 
added throughout the year.  
  
If you have any queries, please contact us on office@hessleacademy.com   
  

Yours faithfully  

  
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 
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